
 

Leadership Team 
Meeting 

12/19/2022 
4:00 PM 
In Person Student Commons and Zoom meeting (link 
sent to email) 

 

 

Members present:  Kristin Shields-Principal, Diane Johnson-A.P., Sheila McCumber-A.P., Bill Sarty-A.P., Renee 
Brasher-SPED, Shauna Carr-Math, Sylvia Crowder-Social Worker, Katy Green-Science, Ashly Henry-Counseling, 
Marleen Hurst-Secretary, Michael Lopez-Social Science, Brent Manuel-CTE, Jim Marianno-Activities Director, Lisa 
McFadden-CTE, Sean Murphy-Athletic Director, Carrie Nast-Science, Anna Paivinen-English, Heather Post-MFLC, 
Tracy Rech-Classified, Catherine Rivera-World Languages, Julie Russo-Kumler-Librarian, Jensen West- P.E. 

Parents: Katrinia Jones, William Wade 

Students: Raiya Dennis-12th, Ky Tran-11th, Kaitlyn Kang-10th, Amani Hodgman-9th, Bonika Gudeta-Student Board 
Rep. 

 

Minutes 
 

1) Staff Development Application Discussed application from 
Jacqueline Miller to attend 
training for Critical Thinking at 
Stanford University. 
Registration fee of $380 for 
teacher to attend this training. 

Motion to approved: Brent 
Manuel, 2nd by Marleen Hurst. 

All voted in favor to approve this 
application. 

 

   

2) WASC - Self Study – Focus Group 
check in and next steps. 

 

January 11th – CPD (Also this is 
a program preview day for 8th 
grade students from Golden 
West) January 20th is our final 
additional minimum day for 
Focus Groups to meet. 
Substitute time is available or 
staff may submit a time sheet 
for their work on writing the self-
study. Staff for each focus 
group needing time to finish 
writing. Dept. Chair meeting 
scheduled for Monday, January 
9th. A poll was emailed and 
majority voted to reschedule 
this meeting to Tuesday, 
January 10th at 7:30 am (Library 
and Zoom) 

We are going to ask I.T. to 
create a WASC email group for 
visiting team to have access to 
read our self-study report.  

 

We plan to begin writing our 
Action Plan based on our report 
which includes data from our 
staff and student LCPA surveys. 
That data will be available mid-
January. 

 

In writing the report, be very 
precise, link things for evidence, 
less is more. Be honest. 

 

   

Items for the good of the order:   



   

 

 
 

 


